
West Deerfield Township 

Public Hearing on 2017-2018 Budget and Appropriation Ordinance 

601 Deerfield Road, Deerfield, IL 60015 

Tuesday, June 20, 2017 

 

The Public Hearing was called to order by Supervisor Alyson Feiger at 7 p.m.  The 

assemblage recited the Pledge of Allegiance to the flag. 

 

Roll call was taken by Clerk Kristen Scott.  Present were Trustees Ron Levitsky, Paras 

Parekh and Ron Schwartz; and Supervisor Feiger.   

 

Clerk Scott read the legal notice of the public hearing on the tentative 2017-2018 

tentative budget and appropriation ordinance. 

 

Trustee Levitsky moved to dispense with the reading of the tentative budget, and was 

seconded by Trustee Schwartz.  All were in favor and the motion carried. 

 

There were no comments from the public. 

 

Supervisor Feiger adjourned the meeting at 7:05 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Kristen Scott 

West Deerfield Township Clerk 

 

 


